
Defending the faith after the Synod 

I’m on the road right now in Pittsburg, Pennsylvania, preparing for the conference on Catholic identity. I 

was invited to speak on the connection of the Vatican II points to the Synod on Synodality and to the 

more than 700 people present. I am grateful for the opportunity to join such an important event, to 

promote LifeSiteNews and to stand hand in hand with others who speak publicly in defence of the 

Catholic faith. 

In these chaotic times, when the world seems to abandon its Creator, it is more important than ever to 

stand firmly in the faith and support the people who defend it. As a pro-life Catholic news source, 

LifeSiteNews will always do what we can to share hope, defend the truth and protect the teachings of 

our faith. 

Next month LifeSiteNews will host the Rome Life Forum, where faithful clergy and laity, including 

Catholic leaders dedicated to maintaining the sanctity of life and the teachings of our faith, will gather in 

the Eternal City. We will develop a strategy on how to defend the faith after the Synod, facing the evils 

of the deep Church and the deep State. 

With your support, we can continue our bold commitment to truth with the upcoming coverage of the 

Synod and other important stories about: 

Pope Francis and his repression of the Latin Mass, 

Direct opposition to the sacraments of Christ with «the ordination of women», 

Rejection of God’s plan with the blasphemous “blessings” of same-sex unions, 

And the ANNULMENT hiding from Bishop Strickland. 

In a world where the boundaries between fact and fiction are increasingly blurred, we must continue to 

tell the truth about all aspects of church, life and traditional family values. 

When you support LifeSiteNews during our fall campaign, you are giving our advocates of faith, life, 

family and freedom a platform to speak and make their voices heard. 

Let us work together to increase coverage and amplify Catholic voices. We must listen to those who are 

brave enough to speak: our clergy like Archbishop Viganò and Bishop Strickland and our nuns like 

Mother Miriam. We must support and pray for our faithful priests and bishops. These bishops, as Bishop 

Strickland said, will not voluntarily abandon their flocks. We must not abandon them either. Rather, we 

must become more and more faithful in preparation for the storm that will precede the Triumph of the 

Immaculate Heart. 

To donate, simply click on the link below: give.lifesitenews.com 

God bless you and your family. 

In Christ and His Blessed Mother, 

John-Henry Westen 

Co-founder and editor in chief 

LifeSiteNews.com 

PS - Look behind the scenes footage and interviews from the Conference on Catholic Identity next week, 

and join us in praying for the upcoming Synod on Synodality and our ever-important Forum on Life in 

Rome. It is your support that helps these important events receive the attention and media coverage 

they deserve. 
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